OCTOBER 2013

TO: ALL HOMEOWNERS

“*|MPORTANT REMINDER***

The Board of Directors would like to once again remind all of you to utilize the disposall
drain screens that we made available to you late last year. We know that some of you
are not utilizing these screens and as a resuli, the Association has experienced backups
that have cost us plumbing charges that could have been avoided.

Again, we are appealing to you 1o use these disposal drain screens. We understand it is
an inconvenience, but our kitchen lines service eight units each and they cannot
handle disposal material effectively. The two inch line was installed in 1975 and there is

no way we can change the lines out without ripping up each homeowner’s kitchen.

If you need another screen they are available at Wal Mart or you may contact the
onsite manager Amy Flores and she will obtain one for you.

We thank you for your attention to this notice and your cooperation in consistently using
these screens that were distributed to you.

We strongly encourage all homeowners and renters to continue using these sink
strainers.

Sincerely,

THE REEFGATE BOARD OF DIRECTORS




